

ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL



BULLETIN 27 18TH MAY 2020

Dear parents/carers

Parental views regarding the possibility of school reopening before September 2020

Following the constant media coverage on the suggestions from the government combined with the ongoing teaching unions' significant safety concerns, we know that families will have their own thoughts on children coming back to school before September. Plans that school make with regards to school reopening need to be informed by our entire school community - your views on this are crucial.

While there is continued heightened debate and speculation in the media, we need to ensure the right conversations are happening for our children and our families and their communities – these will be taken to the school governing body for consideration.

The final decision on whether to invite pupils back will rest with school governing bodies and academy trusts. The NGA (National Governors Association) says schools should only invite those pupils back when, and if, their assessment of the risk is that it is safe for both children and staff to do so. While the St Levan school governors and leadership are looking into all aspects of this, we need to hear your concerns, views, worries and even if you haven't any. We know for some families there will be a great deal to consider and for others less so.

Please click on the link below and complete the survey so that we know what your views are.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/S6PVLGZ

Heartfelt thanks and stay safe - all at St Levan School.

